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GCM District Workshop/Meeting Registration 
Changes 

Effective April 21, 2023  
 

These changes were designed to make registration easier and faster for the host 
garden club. The host garden club would only be responsible for total number of 
club members and guests.  

1. Encourage host garden club to use the Word version of GCM Registration Form for attendance. 
This form should be printed before the district workshop/meeting and help to speed up 
registration.  
 

2. The GCM Executive Secretary will be responsible to get totals for GCM State Executive Officers 
and GCM State Chairmen/Other Board Members.  This number will be collected from Roll Call 
prepared by GCM Executive Secretary for the GCM President.  
 

3. The GCM Executive Secretary will be responsible to get the total number of GCM Club 
Presidents. This number will be collected from Roll Call by the GCM Executive Secretary.  
 

4. THE GCM Executive Secretary and host garden club registration chairman will complete 
Credentials Report.  

 

 


